
COVID WRAP AROUND - THANK YOU!
Food Justice Network would like to share our gratitude for the many
folks involved with making the COVID wrap-around services possible.
Since April we've had an outpouring of support on all fronts to
collectively aggregate and distribute food, medications, finances, hotel
stays, and PPE/sanitation supplies to support people who test positive
with COVID-19 (and their families) during the isolation/quarantine
period. Our team would like to express our appreciation for
Charlottesville's Trader Joe's location who recently made a donation to
our shelf stable food supply. Thank you to our local Trader Joe's for the
generosity and support!

Additional partners who have been critical to this work and have
provided support with the implementation and operations of the
program include the Blue Ridge Health District (formerly TJHD),
Albemarle County Office of Equity and Inclusion, Albemarle Department
of Social Services, the City of Charlottesville Department of Human
Services, and the City of Charlottesville Department of Social Services.
On that note, thank you to all of our many essential partners including
the Salvation Army, UVA Health, Blue Ridge Area Food Bank, Frontline
Foods, Harvest Moon Catering, UVA Equity Center, and Cville Community
Cares! Lastly, stay tuned for COVID Wrap-around Program Evaluation
that we've been working on in partnership with the UVA Equity Center.


